
   
 

GTPS annouces Public Consultation on Indicators Guidebook for Sustainable 

Livestock 
Comments on the document that aims to encourage all members of the value chain to use indicators in the pursuit of 

sustainability will be consolidated 

 

 

The Brazilian Roundtable on Sustainable Livestock  (GTPS)  announces today a public 

consultation on the Indicators Guidebook for Sustainable Livestock. This stage aims to get 

comments from organizations and opinion leaders to the Indicator Guidebook for Sustainable 

Livestock. The material, developed by the Development Committee for the GTPS Guidebook, 

intends to encourage all members of the beef value chain to use indicators as a tool in the 

quest for sustainability.  

The document, which is being built with the participation of all sectors interested in livestock 

sustainability, according to ISEAL international guidelines for participatory processes of multiple 

players, contemplates a gradual approach with different levels of participation, applicable to all 

members of the Brazilian beef value chain. 

Since it is a self assessment tool, it is up to each user to evaluate his own performance or that 

of members from his value chain. It is important to highlight that GTPS will not supervise, 

endorse, certify or issue any report or label to GIPS users, nor will GTPS authorize any user to 

issue statements or use the GTPS trademark.  

According to GTPS chairman, Fernando Sampaio, "the intention of this Guidebook is to be 

inclusive. We want to contemplate from those who are just beginning the journey towards 

sustainability to those already seeking to demonstrate achieved results. We are sure that all 

members in the value chain can become even more sustainable. " 

GTPS plans to organize another public consultation before finishing the document in mid-2016. 

The first public consultation will be open until XX. To have access, click here:  

 

About GTPS 

 

Created in late 2007 and formally constituted in June 2009, the Brazilian Roundtable on Sustainable 

Livestock (GTPS) has  representatives from different segments that integrate the beef value chain in 

Brazil, including industries, sector organizations, farmers and associations, retailers, input suppliers, 

banks, civil society organizations, research centers and universities. GTPS goal is to discuss and 

formulate in a transparent way, principles, practices and common standards to be adopted by the 

sector, which contributes to the development of a sustainable, socially fair, environmentally friendly and 

economically feaseble cattle farming. In 2014, the group received the Certificate of Sustainability  

Excellence in the category of Corporate Governance, from the Brazilian Institute of Finance Executives 



   
(IBEF) in recognition for GTPS' clear and transparent process of decision-making and results 

demonstration. Further information on GTPS, are available at www.pecuariasustentavel.org.br. Follow 

us on twitter  ingtps_brasil, and Facebook at www.facebook.com/gtpsbrasil. 
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